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Salmon season Orkla 2024 / 2025 
Refund / rebooking to the guests of Aunemo Lodge 2024 
 
From 23 June 2024, Orkla was closed to salmon fishing by the authorities at short notice until the 
end of the season.  
Unfortunately, many of our guests were affected by this closure and were unable to start their 
booked salmon week at Aunemo Lodge.  
 
After consultation with all affected guests, I have either refunded the booking costs in full to each 
guest or rebooked them for the 2025 salmon season free of charge. 
 
In order to reduce the enormous financial losses of Aunemo Lodge due to the fishing ban on the 
Orkla, I would be very happy about every new booking for the 2025 salmon season with us. 
 
Tight Lines 
Hans Spinnler 
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